
 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Kaw Point Wastewater Treatment Plant in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive for this project is the Unified Government of Wyandotte County and Kansas 

City, Kansas, 50 Market Street, Kansas City, KS, 66118. The funding will reduce operation costs 

long term, generate biogas revenues for the Unified Government, and aid in rate stabilization. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Sharice L. Davids 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

  


